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Compliance Reporting 

3rd Party Inspections, Testing and Maintenance 

The Knightdale Fire Department Fire Marshal’s Office implemented an online program for the submittal of 
fire and life safety system reports. Fire protection and life safety systems are among the most important 
components in any building to preserve lives, protect property, and enhance firefighter safety. Routine 
maintenance is critical to ensure systems are ready to protect citizens, first responders, and property 
throughout our jurisdiction. 

The Compliance Engine by Brycer was selected to provide a single point online reporting system. The 
Compliance Engine is a web-based technology service and analytic suite that will assist the Knightdale 
Fire Department Fire Marshal’s Office proactively drive fire code compliance and ensure a safer 
community.  

The initial implementation phase occurred on September 15th, 2021. 

Vendors conducting service and maintenance work on any of the listed systems will need to submit their 
report: 

o Automatic Fire Sprinkler System and 5-year Sprinkler Inspection 

o Fire Alarm System 

o Commercial Kitchen Hood Suppression System (Testing and Cleaning) 

o Standpipe 

o Active Smoke Control System 

o Fire Pump 

o Spray Booth 

o Emergency Generator 

o Special Suppression System 

o 5-Year Fire Escape 

o Automatic Closing Fire Assemblies 

o Emergency Responder Radio Coverage 

o Private Fire Hydrants 

o Fire Department Access Gates 

o Water Tanks 


